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Children missing out on education review plan reminder

30 May 2025

It is a requirement for schools to notify the Local Authority of any pupils who are on a reduced timetable, attending an Alternative Provision or receiving
distance learning (Academy 21, EdClass etc.) for more than two weeks.

Please check your admin email inbox for an email with further details.

Plans must be reviewed at minimum every six weeks. Please ensure you have completed any outstanding reviews by Friday 6 June 2025.

Full details on EGfL

Guidance on reduced timetables, alternative provisions and how to complete the Gateway forms is available here:

Children missing out on education (CMOE) | Ealing Grid for Learning

Contact

Access and inclusion team
Email: cmoe@ealing.gov.uk
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